

Councillor Ruairí McGinley Chairperson Finance Strategic Policy Committee Dublin City Council Finance Department Civic Offices Wood Quay Dublin 8



22/07/2016

**RE:** Pension Liabilities – Dublin City Council

Dear Councillor McGinley,

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 19th July 2016 regarding the above.

Having reviewed the content of the letter, I wish to advise that this is a matter for the Department of Public Expenditure and Reform. Accordingly, I have forwarded your letter to Secretary General Robert Watt for his consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Derek Moran Secretary General